
Camley Street Natural Park
June 2024 – Year 3

As part of our Science learning, Year 3 
went to Camley Street Natural Park. First, 

we went for a walk about to see what 
animals we might find.   Then we went pond 

dipping and we found lots of different 
creatures.

After that, we went to see what animals we 
might be able to identify while digging in the 

woodland area.  We had an identification 
sheet to help us spot different types of 

insects.


